

Chelsea Academy
Lots Road
London, SW10 0AB
T: 020 7376 3019
E: admin@chelsea-academy.org
www.chelsea-academy.org

11th July 2016

Year 10 GCSE Results 2016

Dear Parents / Carers.

As you may already be aware, the results of your son / daughter's recent GCSE examinations will be published on **Thursday 25th August 2016.** We will send the results to all year 10 students via email.

In order for us to make arrangements for this to happen, I would be grateful if you could complete the slip below and return it to Mrs Bradu, Exams Officer, at the Academy or email your request to silvia.bradu@chelsea-academy.org. This must be done by Friday 15th July 2016.

Please note that if you do not provide us with an email address where we can send your child's results, we will hand the Statement of Results to your son/daughter at the beginning of term in September 2016.

If students are unhappy with a particular result and would like to apply for a remark/clerical check please contact Mrs Bradu to discuss the issue and the cost. Payment will need to be made prior to the appeal being applied for. Please note that the deadline for the Post Results Applications is **Tuesday 13**th **September 2016**.

If you have any queries about the results, please do not hesitate to contact me at georgina.michaelides@chelsea-academy.org.

Yours faithfully,

Georgina Michaelides
Assistant Principal

RE: GCSE Results Day 2016 (please return this slip to Mrs Bradu, Exams Officer)

Please email the results to the following email address on Thursday 25th August 2016

Email (CAPITAL LETTERS please):

Signed by Parent / Carer:

Date: Parent / Carer Name (please print)

Student's Name: Coaching Group: